
             The Avenue Infant School  

        FRIDAY UPDATE 
         Friday 20th October 2023 

In celebration assembly today we said well done to the following children, who received Special 

Awards  and special gold Headteacher’s Award sticker:  

Mia (Beech class) - for great stamina in her story writing. 

Ava (Hazel class) - for brilliant independent writing in her hot write this week. 

Kaitlyn (Maple class) - for designing and making a fantastic outfit for her bear, using different materials. 

Jibran (Cherry class) - for always being such a kind friend and role model to others. 

AUTUMN TERM 1 WEEK 7 

LETTERS / 
EMAILS HOME 
THIS WEEK: 

Parent Governor 
letter 

Half term 
activities letter 

Attendance guide 

WHAT’S ON NEXT WEEK (Autumn 2 Week 1): 
Monday 30th Oct - SCHOOL CLOSED—TEACHER TRAINING DAY 

Tuesday 31st  - SCHOOL REOPENS TO PUPILS 8.50am 

    - Year 2 P.E. 

Wednesday 1st   - 

Thursday 2nd  - Year 1 P.E.  

Friday 3rd   - Reception Family Reading—8.50-9.10am 

    - Reception P.E. 

Values tokens 
total this week:    

83 

We beat our 
term target of 

700   

This week saw the first parents evenings of the year.  It has been lovely welcoming parents and carers into the school to 
celebrate how well your children have settled into their new class and the progress they have already made.  We are so 
proud of each and every one of them.  Next week is half term and the children have certainly earned their break.   The 
children return on Tuesday 31st October. 

After half term you will notice some changes to our playground.  After many, many years of expensive upkeep our 
climbing frame is having to be removed.  It has become increasingly worn and no longer complies with the most recent 
play equipment standards.  We will be creating a flexible den-building area with wooden posts and some more artificial 
grass, which the children love.  We are very excited about the play opportunities this change will create. 

We hope you have a wonderful half term break and enjoy some family time.  

As part of our commitment to safeguarding, it is important that we ensure that parents/carers 
are as  informed as possible about online safety.  
 

They might not be able to pinpoint its location on a map, and they might not fully grasp the 
historical and political drivers behind the conflict – but in this age where news, images and 
video can cross continents in seconds, many children are now aware of the terrible recent 
events in Israel. It’s a situation, of course, that could cause youngsters extreme distress and 
worry. 

Our guide contains some valuable pointers for supporting children to deal with upsetting content they’ve encountered 
online – whether that’s the attacks in Israel, ongoing worries over the environment, or something else entirely. Our 
tips will assist trusted adults in helping young people to process any negative emotions that they may be feeling. 

A larger version of these guides can be downloaded from our school Facebook page. https://www.facebook.com/
TheAvenueInfantSchool/ 
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